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 IAH FA RECEIVES 4-FIGURE PAYOUT 
 

We cannot stress enough, how important it is to keep clear lines of communication 

open between yourself and your IAM Union Rep(s).  Once again, we are pleased to 

report a 4-figure pay out for one of our Flight Attendants in IAH.   This has been a 

steadfast pursuit of reclaiming what was owed.   This could not have been possible 

if our Flight Attendant and the IAM reps had not remained on the same page, 

patient, and protective of our contract.  

 

When in doubt, reach out to your IAM Union Rep(s) with any concerns. If you 

have not done so already, please download the IAM XJT Flight Attendant mobile 

app, which contains electronic copies of both the ERJ & CRJ contracts, as well as 

IAM Union Rep contact information. To download, search "IAMAW" in your 

Apple/Google Play store, and allow push notifications. 

 

In Solidarity, 
           

            
     

Sara Gonzales    Melissa Brennan           Marche’ Johnson-Cooper 

GENERAL CHAIR            SPECIAL REP.    SPECIAL REP.  
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POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


